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A Message from the CEO 

Person Family Medical Center is a medical center that believes in making our community a 

better place. Whether it be helping those that can’t help them selves to those that are 

starting to school and need some supplies to be the best that they can be in school. We 

also like to celebrate with our community the things that we have accomplished this past 

year with the help of our community. We have free clinics for those needing COVID 

vaccines and for those that need to be tested for COVID we are still here providing this 

service for you along with giving away free take home test. We served Hot Dogs to anyone 

in the community that wanted to come by and get a free Hot Dog as a show of our 

appreciation. Also, on Employee Appreciation Day we had representatives from our Local 

City Government, our State Government and the Federal Government Attending the 

employee appreciation ceremony was Mrs. Merilyn Newell, Mayor of Roxboro and NC 

Representative Mr. Mike Woodard as well as Mr. Sam Shumate representing the US House 

of Representatives 13 District the Honorable Ted Budd. I am so proud of Person Family 

Medical, Dental and Behavioral Health Centers and what they provide to the residents of 

our county and from surrounding counties. PFMC has plan to grow in the near future and 

with that growth there could be new services and streamlining the services that we 

currently provide. The week of August 7 thru Aug 13th we celebrated Community Health 

Center Week. Because we are proud to be your Community Health Center here in Person 

County.   

Mission Statement of PFMC, Inc.: The Mission of Person Family Medical, Dental and 

Behavioral Health Centers is to assure the availability and accessibility of superior quality primary 

health, dental and behavioral health care to the community and to facilitate timely access to 

secondary health care and support in accordance with the client’s needs with special attention to 

underserved populations.  

Below is a summary listing of the services that Person Family Medical Center has available for Person and 

surrounding counties: 

Primary Care Medical Services, Dental Services, Pediatric Services, Behavioral Health Services 

In closing I want to say thank you for all that you do for Person Family Medical Center, Inc. Also, contact us 

if you are part of an organization that wants to learn more about our services or if we can come out and set 

up our new Mobile Unit and provide information or services to your organization.  

Thank you!   

Glenn M. Martin, CRCE-I, CEO of PFMC 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                                                   

    

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Person Family Medical Center, Inc.  



 

August is named after the first Roman emperor Augustus Caesar. August birth flower is 

Poppy.  People born in August have three stones to choose from - peridot, sardonyx, and 

spinel.  

 As many know the month of August many of us are busy as a bee. There have been 

numerous hot and very hot days, however heat is a part of summer, and it is suggested that as 

much as possible avoid long periods of direct sun exposure and if you must be outside in the 

heat, stay hydrated and wear cool clothing and a good sunscreen lotion. 

 

August also marks the end of summer and back to school for students and teachers. Person 

Family Medical Center encourages every student from kindergarten to college to have a 

wonderful, safe school year and strive for excellence. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dr. Genes Kaur, DMS 
08/02  



Person Family Medical Center celebrates National Health Center Week 

 

 National Health Center Week (August 7 – 13) is an annual celebration with the goal of raising 
awareness about the mission and accomplishments of America’s health centers over the past five 
decades. 

Community Health Centers serve as the beacon of strength, service, and care in their 
communities. In moments of pain and loss, they offer support and love. In moments of triumph, 
they offer hope and a vision for the future. Community Health Centers play a major role in this 
country especially to the underserved population. Health Centers across the country came 
together during this week to celebrate the roles Community Health Centers have played in both 
our recent moments of loss and triumph. 

Person Family Medical Center went out into the communities bringing awareness to include a 
hotdog luncheon for our patients and the community, Book bag give-away/ Hotdog lunch to the 
children at Roxboro Housing Authority, Blood Pressure Checks at the Christian Help Center, Local 
and State Official visited the health center, collaborated with partners in a Community Back to 
School Event and a COVID Vaccine Clinic for farmers and agricultural workers, meal included.  
The staff was also recognized of their great works with presentations from our CEO, Board Chair, 
and elected officials. City Councilman Mark Philips read the NHCW proclamation at the community 
back to school event.   

Thanks to our sponsors:  

Person Family Medical, Dental, and Behavioral Health team thanks all business that donated 

items that contributed to the success of the National Health Center Week. Thank you to IGA, 

Hunt’s Landscaping, Food Lion, Stuart’s Family Grill, Lo Cocina, Torero’s, and Golden 

Corral and Don Tito’s Catering 

A big shout out to our supporters: NC Community Health Care Center, Life Choices of Roxboro, 

Person County Health Department, Person County Safe Haven, Warriors Motorcycle Chapter, 

Mayor Merilyn Newell, Councilman Mark Philips, TO’s Outreach, Berry Hill Farm, Thomas Farm 

and the PFMC Staff (the PFMC staff families) and Board for your sacrifices and dedication.  

 

 

 

 



Highlights of National Health Center Week 
 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

L to r: Mel Goodwin (NCHCA), Mayor Merilyn Newell, 

Senator Mike Woodard, Representative Sam Shumate 

visits the center on Staff Appreciation Day joining 

Glenn Martin, CEO to say thank you to the staff for the 

work that’s being put in for our community. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

The Mammogram Bus is Returning to Person Family Medical Center 

Make Your FREE 3D Mammogram Appointment: 

  

Next Screening Dates: October 7, 2022 

Call to Schedule: 877-318-1349  

opt. 1 or 

go to https://www.invisiondiagnostics.com/ 

for more information contact Jennifer Daye 336-599- 

9271 ext.234 

 

Location: Person Family Medical Center Parking Lot: 702 N. Main St. Roxboro, NC 27573 
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August 4th was bittersweet as we said farewell and well wishes for Dr. 

Russell, MD. Dr. Russell also served as the Medical Director during 

most of her tenure at Person Family Medical Center. She left to 

pursue her practice full time located in Warrenton, NC. PFMC 

patients, staff and CEO, Glenn Martin wished Dr. Russell well in all 

her endeavors and congratulations were in order as Dr. Russell, her 

husband and son eagerly awaits the arrival of a baby girl.  

Letters have been sent out to Dr. Russell’s patients informing them 

how they can continue to receive quality health care.  

 

 

Person Family Medical Center Welcomes Gina Filyaw 
Patient Service Representative, PFMC Dental Center (Roxboro location) 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Person Family Medical Center is excited to announce an additional member 
to the PFMC Dental Center (Roxboro Location). Gina Filyaw, Patient 
Service Representative began employment on August 16th. Gina is a bonus 
mom to three children, Dreama 15, Remi 12, and Bentley 8. Her family also 
consists of 4 dogs and 2 cats. Gina brings her expertise and bubbly 
personality to our patients. So, if you stop by and see a different face say hi 
and welcome Gina.       

 

 

 

 

 



             
Aging With Gusto – August 30th 9am 

Diabetes Education Class- October 3rd 10am-12pm 

Personality Festival – October 1st 10am -9pm 

Mammogram Bus – October 7th 10am – 3pm 

Fifty Shades of Cancer Symposium – 

October 14th 5pm – 8pm @PCC 

 

 

 

 

PFMC is a Federal Qualified Health Center which has some great benefits, to include student loan 

payoffs, flexible work schedule, health insurance, paid time off, competitive  salary, and more. We 

have an updated facility with new equipment. We have great working conditions and team 

oriented. Don’t miss out on this great opportunity.  

Apply today by calling (336) 599-9271.  

 

Person Family Medical Center, Inc. 

We are Peron County’s Community Health Center. Your one stop location to quality medical, dental, and behavioral 

health care at an affordable rate. We serve all of Roxboro and the surrounding areas with two dental locations in the 

Roxboro and Yanceyville areas to better serve you.  

Person Family Medical Center Inc. has been serving Person County since 1980.  

Contact us to make an appointment.  

Roxboro Locations:      Yanceyville Dental Location: 
7O2. N. Main St, Roxboro, NC 27573        1076 N.C. Highway 86N, Yanceyville, NC 27379 
Phone: (336) 599-9271       Phone: (336) 694-5462 
Fax: (336) 599-0969      Fax: (336) 694-5403 

Website: https://www.personfamilymedical.com      
 

https://www.personfamilymedical.com/

